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City Clerk’s Office
Corporation of the City of London
300 Dufferin Ave
London, ON N6A 4L9

Attention: Linda Rowe

Dear Ms. Rowe

Thank you for organizing the City’s selection of two candidates for consideration by the
Airport Board. As you will recall, the Airport’s by-laws call for the City to nominate two
candidates, from whom, our Board then selects one candidate. We appreciate the City
selecting two qualified and accomplished candidates. Either could have fulfilled the role
successfully. Both City nominees were interviewed by the Airport Board’s Nominating
Committee and duly considered. At the conclusion of our process, Bill Graham was
selected to join the Airport Board. Both City candidates have been notified of our
decision. Mr. Graham will be attending his first meeting in September.

The Greater London International Airport Authority appreciates its long-standing
relationship with the City of London. We want to thank the City for its contributions to
the Airport’s success, not just with this Board appointment but with its numerous
contributions over the years.

Yours tni Iv
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